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GAHCC Board Endorses 10-1 Plan
Chamber Voices Their Best Interest for the Community
Austin, Texas (June 27, 2012) – The board of directors for the Greater Austin Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (GAHCC) met today to vote on the 10-1 structure of government for the City of Austin. The decision was unanimous in favor of the 10-1 plan.
“We speak with one voice in support of a 10-1 plan that provides for not only more representation by our diverse electorate, but also a model that we hope will provide more accountability and involvement from a wide array of Austin citizens,” said Andy Martinez, president, GAHCC. 

The GAHCC board calls on city council to submit only one potential single member district plan to the voters. The concern is that two plans will mean neither will pass, and that there could be a lost opportunity to finally pass a much needed single member district form of representation.

“In addition to the structure, the board also supports November elections in even numbered years to build civic engagement,” said Celia Israel, secretary to the board and vice-chair to GAHCC Advocacy Committee. “For too long, we have accepted embarrassing turnout for our local elections and we look forward to reversing that trend" 

About the Greater Austin Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (GAHCC)
Established in 1973, the GAHCC’s primary goal is to continue the advancement and progression of a strong and stable economic culture for Hispanic Businesses. The Chamber continues to stand by its mission to build their members’ wealth through economic and workforce development, business networking, and community and policy advocacy. For more information, visit www.gahcc.org. 
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